
DENTAL COUNCIL OF INDIA 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

It is informed to all the concerned who applied to the DCI (in previous years) for appeang in 
the Screening Test for the purpose of recognition of their foreign UGIPG dental qualification but failed 
or absent in the examinations and willing to reappear in the Screening Test are hereby informed that 
they may apply to DCI for the purpose upto 15th December, 2021 positively. The list of the eligible 
candidates will be forwarded to the prescribed authority i.e. National Board of Examinations, New Delhi 
for allowing them to appear in the Screening Test which is scheduled to be held on 11th January, 2022 / 28th January, 2022 for UG and PG respectively. The fee of Rs. 10,000/- by NEFT/IMpS to be 
deposited in the following Council's Savings Account as detailed below:- 

A/c No.: 
Bank: 
Branch: 
IFSC Code: 
Beneficiary: 

90682160000059 
Canara Bank, 
MAMC New Delhi 
CNRBOO19O68 
Secretary, Dental Council of India 

The eligible candidates will also be informed by the DCI separately. All the eligible candidates 
declared by the DCI may go through with the DCI Screening Test Regulations available on the DCI's 
website i.e. http://dciindia.gov.in  for the purpose of syllabus of DCI Screening Test Examination. The 
National Board of Examinations, New Delhi will directly issue the admit card to all the eligible 
candidates for appearing in the Screening Test. The schedule of examination has been uploaded by the 
NBE, New Delhi at its website i.e. www.natboardedu in regularly, and you may get in touch with the 
National Board of Examinations, for the purpose, at the following address:- 

The Controller of Examinations, 
National Board of Examinations, 
Ansari Nagar, Mahatma Gandhi Marg, 
(Ring Road), New Delhi-i 10029 
Email: mail(Thnatboardeduin  
Tel: 91-11-45593000 

Sd/- 
Secretary, 

Dental Council of India 
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